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Amy Pivak is the Director of Pre-Development Planning and Urban Design at the New York 

City Department of Housing Preservation and Development, where she advances affordable 

housing projects that will benefit local communities through programming, affordability, design, 

and sustainability. Her team leads the process of identifying and analyzing publicly-owned sites for 

future construction of affordable housing, performing community engagement, writing RFPs, and 

shepherding the RFP review process – from project conception to developer designation.  

Prior to her time at HPD, Amy worked as a planner in the Brooklyn office of the New York 

City Department of City Planning and as an associate at 4ward Planning Inc.  

Amy received her master’s degree in City and Regional Planning from the Bloustein School 
at Rutgers University and holds a bachelor’s degree in International Relations from NYU.   


